
 
 
 
 

 
6 January 2020 

 
 
Subject: SSAC2020-01: SSAC’s Participation in Phase 2 of the Expedited Policy 

Development Process (EPDP) on the Temporary Specification for gTLD 
Registration Data 

  
To: Janis Karklins, Chair EPDP Phase 2 on the Temporary Specification for 

gTLD Registration Data 
 
Cc: Greg Aaron, Tara Whalen, gnso-epdp-team@icann.org 
 
Dear Janis,  
 
I am writing to inform you that, effective immediately, Greg Aaron is stepping down as a 
primary EPDP Team Member, and is moving to Alternate status. His slot as an active 
team member will be filled by Tara Whalen, who has been an EPDP Team Alternate 
from the SSAC.  
 
Ben Butler, as the other SSAC appointee, will remain as a primary EPDP Team Member. 
Rod Rasmussen remains as SSAC’s other Alternate. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding these changes.  
 
Rod Rasmussen  
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee 

 


